
Welcome to Our New Home! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are thrilled to announce that we have moved into our new home! To celebrate this exciting 

milestone, we would love for you to join us for a welcoming event. 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Time: 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: 1234 New Beginnings Ave, Happy Town 

Come enjoy good food, great company, and a tour of our new place. We can't wait to share this 

special moment with you. 

Please RSVP by March 15th so we can prepare accordingly. 

Warm wishes, 

[Your Names] 


